
3.16.2020 

Longleaf Pine REALTORS® Response to Coronavirus 

 

Based on guidance from the NC Department of Health and Human Services 

and the Governor’s office the Longleaf Pine REALTORS® has cancelled all 

classes, meetings and events through April 13, 2020.  

April committee and Board of Director meetings will be held remotely using 

the Association online meeting software, Zoom.  

We are reducing our staff presence at the Raeford Road office until further notice. 

We remain open for business but will be working remotely and may not respond to 

you as promptly as we normally do. 

The best way to reach us is by emailing one staff member. Here is a listing of our 

staff and their responsibilities.  http://www.longleafpinerealtors.com/staff   

If you are unsure who to contact, use this email:  REALTOR1421@Gmail.com  

You may leave a voice message at 910-323-1421 that is detailed and we will 

respond within 1 hour. 

The health and safety of our community remains our highest priority and will 

continue to act with caution as we navigate this rapidly evolving Coronavirus 

situation. 
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